Charlesworth, Tom (City of Lincoln Council)

From:

michella@countycarsprivatehire.co.uk

Sent:

21 August 2017 10:43

To:

Charlesworth, Tom (City of Lincoln Council)

Subject:

Re: Equality Act 2010 - access for wheelchair users to hackney carriages and private

hire vehicles

Importance:

High

Good Morning Tom,

Read through this. We do not have any wheelchair accessible vehicles and the only comment I would make is about the charging. For those drivers who have invested in specialised vehicles and most likely specialised insurance risk needs it seems unfair on those drivers not to be able to operate at an economic rate (taking account of their increased overheads) and no incentive at all to equip themselves with a specialised vehicle.

On 2017-08-16 12:46, Charlesworth, Tom (City of Lincoln Council) wrote:

Dear all,

Please find attached an official consultation request (hard copy is in the post) together with supporting information for your perusal.

Please note that all responses should be sent to the Council before the 25th September 2017, any responses received on or after this date will not be considered.

Kind regards

Thomas Charlesworth Licensing Officer T 01522 873263



Together, let's deliver
Lincoln's ambitious future